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 Time: 6 pm or earlier for best parking, at Flying Field
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July Flying Field Meeting - 

Mid-America 2016 Thank You - Upcoming Events

July Flying Field Meeting

	

 The July Midwest RC Society meeting 
was postponed one day from Wednesday, 
July 6 to Thursday, July 7.  The weather 
prognostictors had predicted poor weather 
conditions for Wednesday evening.
	

 The attendance was low, but the 
enthusiasm was high.  There was quite a 
bit of flying going on, as well as training.
	

 Our next flying meeting is scheduled 
for Wednesday,  August 3.  We’d love to 
have you come on out and join us.
	

 Remember, the early bird catches the 
worm, or in this case, the best parking 
spots.

The 2016 Mid-America Flies

	

 Ken Myers and Keith Shaw wish to 
thank the members of the Midwest RC 
Society for supplying such a great venue 
for this 32nd annual event.
	

 Thanks especially go to Arthur Deane 
for wrangling up the workforce to man the 
Midwest concession stand and parking.  

All procedes from the concessions and 
parking went into the Midwest ‘kitty’.
	

 Thank you Barb and Bob Weak for 
‘manning’ the parking on Saturday and 
Norm Peters for doing the parking on 
Sunday.
	

 Charlie Dochenetz headed up the 
concessions with the help of Kevin Hille 
and Peter Waters.
 The full event coverage is at:
http://www.theampeer.org/ampeer/
ampaug16/ampaug16.htm

The Monitor online at: http://www.midwestrcsociety.org

Helicopter Frequencies
21,27,29,39, 41

Sailplane Frequencies
11, 12



To change your email address contact Ken Myers at 
kmyersefo@mac.com

The 2016 membership application is available at the 
club Web site, 

http://www.midwestrcsociety.org, 
for downloading with the link on the homepage.

IMPORTANT: Channels 36 & 56 May NOT be used 
at the 7 Mile Rd. Field

Upcoming Events:

August 3, Wednesday, MRCS flying meeting, 6 p.m. or 
earlier for the best parking spaces, bring your ‘stuff’ to 
fly. Flight training will be available.  Be sure to check 
the MRCS Web site for a possible date change due to the 
weather! 

The mowing information for 2016 is on our Web 
site.

http://www.theampeer.org/midwest/mow.html
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The Next Flying Meeting:
Date: Wednesday, August 3, 2016

 Time: 6 p.m or earlier for best parking
Place: 7 Mile Rd. Flying Field

 Above is Mark Rittinger’s Mid-Am Award 
winning Skoda-Kauba V4 and below is Denny 
Sumner’s Mid-Am Award winning Mooney Mite. 
More Mid-Am photos at:
http://www.rcgroups.com/forums/showthread.php?t=2651807
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